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Cell Phones and Other Electronic Devices 

Due to the increased customer traffic and usage of electronic devices, including cell phones, the 

library has implemented the following policy: 

 Cell phones should be turned off or set on vibrate upon entering the library 

 Any customer needing to take a short phone call (1-2 minutes) is asked to move to 

the lobby/vending area.  For lengthy calls, please exit the library building and 

return when the call is completed. 

 Texting and Internet usage must be silent and not disruptive to others using the 

library 

Failure to comply with staff requests to follow this policy may result in restriction of library 

privileges.     


